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Harrison, Luke

From: planning.comments@york.gov.uk
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 24/00312/FUL   at 123 Temple Lane 

Copmanthorpe

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Planning Consultation Mailin <planningconsultation@yorkshirewater.co.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 1:55 PM 
To: Potter, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Potter@york.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 24/00312/FUL at 123 Temple Lane 
Copmanthorpe 
 
This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hello Elizabeth, 
 
Thank you for consultation and based on the information submitted, no observation 
comments are required from Yorkshire Water. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jim McGlade 
Development Control Agent 
Developer Services 
Pre Development Team 
 
 


